
 
 

Sports Premium development and evaluation 

2022-2023 

Since the government allocation, from September 2013, of funding to schools in order to support the 

provision and quality of P.E. and sport we endeavour to utilise this to get the best value for money and 

maximise its impact across the school. This year we will approximately receive £17,120. 

 

Evaluation of each aim 

 

As a result of the additional funding we aim to: 

 

 Subscribe to the WNDSSP membership to provide subject leads with ongoing curriculum support 

and competition opportunities. Membership provided guidance and support. Mentoring sessions were 

provided via zoom. This enabled subject leads to carry out staff evaluations and book in CPD as an 

outcome of this. Regular competitions for different year groups within the trust for various sports. 

 Provide time for subjects leads to meet through supply costs to enable discussions around PE 

assessment and curriculum development. P.E leads were able to discuss the schools needs, vision 

and curriculum. The P.E on page document was established which then helped us focus on the 

schools achievements and targets. 

 Provide a variety of activities to promote ‘Health Week’ to support children’s mental and physical 

wellbeing. A successful health week took place. Children were given the opportunity to take part in 

different sports including dance and athletics.  

 Purchase new P.E equipment to children to actively take part in P.E sessions and support the 

teaching and learning of PE. New equipment of different sizes have been used and enabled the Real 

P.E lessons to be taught effectively. (hoops, beanbags, balls etc) 

 Purchase new EYFS equipment to encourage and develop gross motor skills. New equipment such as 

crates, balance beams and soft play resources are used in The EYFS area and Breakout room on a 

regular basis.  

 New playground markings. These are used daily by KS1 at lunch and playtimes, encouraging 

movement, activity and enjoyment. EYFS children to use the playground during their continuous 

provision time. 

 Take part in North Walsham Rugby Festivals and workshops throughout the year. 

 All year groups took part in a rugby workshop at school followed by a rugby festival at Hellesdon 

High. 

 After school clubs to take place throughout the year for each year group. 

 Reception children were offered the opportunity to take part in Yoga club every week. Year 1 and 2 

had the opportunity to take part in athletics, dodgeball and multiskills club. 

 CPD opportunities for P.E lead and other members of staff. 

 A 3 day P.E refresher course was attended by teachers to help support the teaching and learning in 

P.E lessons. 
 Take part in ‘Healthy Happy Active’ workshops to promote positive mental health and wellbeing. 3 

days run by SSP to promote health and well being.  

 

Further details on expenditure can be provided upon request. Please note that this is a working 

document and will be amended throughout the school year. A breakdown of expenditure can be 

found on the Arden Grove Sports Premium and Funding 2022/23 grid. 


